“THE RECREATION CENTER OF NEW HAMPSHIRE”

[image: image1.wmf] 

TOWN OF GILFORD
OFFICE OF THE TOWN ADMINISTRATOR
Scott J. Dunn, Town Administrator
sdunn@gilfordnh.org
TEL 603.527.4700

FAX 603.527.4711

HELP WANTED
Head Mechanic
The Town of Gilford, Department of Public Works is currently accepting applications for the position of Head Mechanic.  This is a year-round, full-time, non-union position with excellent benefits in accordance with the Town’s Personnel Policies.  The current starting pay range is $28.25-$36.92 p/h DOQE (Grade 7).  A copy of the job description is available upon request.

The Head Mechanic will be responsible for the direct supervision of all DPW Vehicle Maintenance Division staff and their operations within the Gilford DPW.  Duties include:  purchasing of supplies & materials, contract administration, new vehicle & equipment procurement, personnel management, budget administration, scheduling of assignments, scheduling & implementation of maintenance and repair strategies, and promoting work place safety.  The ideal candidate will have extensive experience in the administration of vehicle maintenance techniques related to heavy equipment, emergency response vehicles, gas and diesel engines, hydraulics, plow trucks, small engines, autobody, electrical, welding and technology.  Additional responsibilities will include snow removal, equipment operation, driving trucks, performing manual laborer and custodial work as needed.
Applicants must possess a valid CDL with FMCSA medical card, be certified to perform NH-DOS vehicle inspections, have previous supervisory experience in a maintenance shop setting, be able to perform strenuous physical labor for extended periods while relying upon vision and auditory senses, be able to demonstrate a high level of skill as a mechanic, and must be able to work evenings, weekends and holidays as-needed.  (Work hours are generally Monday through Friday from 7am-3:30pm with a one-half hour unpaid lunch and summer hours are 6am-2:30pm.)  Excellent organizational and communication skills along with a proven record of dedication to superior job performance are essential.
Letters of interest with a statement of qualifications must be submitted to the Director of Public Works by 5:00pm on Friday, June 2, 2023.  
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